
A
D
M
IN
IS
T
R
A
T
IV
E
 

P
R
O
F
E
S
S
IO
N
A
L
 D
A
Y
 

The Bookstore would 

like to welcome all       

administrative/

professional assistants 

to join us for breakfast 

on Wednesday, April 23.  

This is a chance for us 

to show our appreciation 

for all your hard work 

and dedication towards the college community.  

Please join us at the Bookstore. See you there. 

Second floor of the 

MCC Bookstore 

9:30 A.M. 


